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experience in the last few months, insurance premiums generally are increasing at around 1OO°/| per
annum. We do not believe that this is appropriate. We certainly can not recover costs by increasing rent
because there is not enuugh demand fbr rcnla] properties. We hope that you can find some way! to
alleviate the difficulties being experienced by all property owners north of the Tropic of Capricbrn.

The insurance premium hikes also apply to Contents Insurance. The premiums on Content Policies are
typically increasing approximately 100% ie by $300 or more per property this year. !

We would be happy to hear from you, should you have any concerns in relation to these matters.

Yours sincerely,

Fred & Helen Richter




